APOLOGY ACCEPTED

A recent ad by RockShox featured a drawing of Pope John Paul
IT using the double A-OK sign that is the logo of the company.
It wasn’t awful, but it wasn’t in the best of taste, either.

Responding to our concerns, the Marketing Manager said that
the ad “ran in only a very limited number of publications” and
that it “is no longer in use.” She added, “Please accept our
apologies.” We do.


https://www.catholicleague.org/apology-accepted-4/

